

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS STATE HOUSE, BOSTON MA 02133 (617) 725-4000

KARYN E. POLITO
LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

March 30, 2021

Dear Mr. Ryan:

I am pleased to appoint you as a member of the Special Legislative Commission to Investigate and Study the Impact to the Administration of Justice of the Qualified Immunity Doctrine in the Commonwealth, pursuant to Section 116 of Chapter 253 of the Acts of 2020.

Before commencing your responsibilities, you must take an oath of office. This appointment will be void unless that oath is taken within three months of the date of this letter.

Lieutenant Governor Polito and I appreciate your willingness to serve the Commonwealth in this capacity.

Congratulations on your appointment and best wishes for success.

Sincerely,

Charles D. Baker

Lander Bud

cc: Karyn E. Polito, Lieutenant Governor William Francis Galvin, Secretary of the Commonwealth William J. McNamara, Comptroller of the Commonwealth